From: John C.

To: robert.moery@governor.arkansas.gov
Cc: Water Draft Permit Comment

Subject: Deny Reg 5 Permit

Date: Wednesday, March 29, 2017 8:35:41 AM

Governor Hutchinson and ADEQ,

Please deny the Regulation 5 permit for the C&H swine factory in the Buffalo River watershed. |
understand that many people for the hog farm do not understand the long term/possible pollution
issues associated with this hog farm operation. 1'm opposing this permit to preserve our own national
treasure, The Buffalo River for my children, grand children to enjoy and love just like I did as a child
and now as an adult. | recently backpacked the Buffalo River Trail (3 days) and saw the beauty of the
river. | was fortunate to filter my drinking water straight from the CLEAN river. The hog farms WILL
pollute the river at some point. | encourage you and anyone supporting this permit and future farms to
go to the Buffalo River and experience it for yourself. I'm not concerned about the money or tourism
that the area will loose, I'm only concerned about the environment and the purity of the River. Please

Sincerely

John Clayborn

14 W MAPLE ST
FAYETTEVILLE, AR
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